[Cable provider] Negotiates Broadcast TV Fees with [broadcaster/TV station/call signals] on Behalf of [market/city]
To the Editor:
[Cable provider] is currently in negotiations with [broadcaster] to carry or “retransmit” its [call signals] signals in [market/city]. [Cable provider] wants our customers to have access to all the programs they want, whenever and however they want them. Our goal with these negotiations is to keep fees low and programs on the air. 

But these fees are only getting more expensive. That’s because they’re a tremendous source of income for TV networks and local TV stations, which are experiencing shrinking audiences and flat advertising revenue. SNL Kagan has projected that broadcast retransmission fees will annually cost U.S. consumers and satellite and cable operators $11.6 billion by 2022, a 51 percent increase from 2016.    

Unfortunately, the corporate broadcasters we negotiate with do not live and work in our community, yet they benefit greatly from rate hikes. Although it costs about the same to deliver a broadcast signal regardless of the size of the market area, corporate broadcasters tend to charge smaller operators like us higher prices.

We will continue to negotiate hard with [broadcaster/call signals] to secure the lowest possible rates and ensure uninterrupted coverage. For more information about how and why local companies like [cable provider] are subject to these lopsided negotiations every few years, go to KeepTheConnections.com.

Sincerely,

[Cable Provider Manager]

[City, State]
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